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ECOLOGY STATEMENT

Wobeck Court, Melmerby, HG4 5HA

Applications involving the removal or disturbance of the roof or roof structure, including loft conversions require
an ecological survey for bats.

We claim exemption from this requirement because:-
The roofs have no gaps that would support bat habitat.
The roofs are already converted and heavily disturbed.

If any evidence was discovered during the construction phase, then work would stop and an ecologist would be
consulted.




